
Launch	of	the	new	EACS
Short	Clinical	Exchange	Programme

	
EACS	 is	 pleased	 to	 introduce	 its	 new	 programme	 as	 part	 of	 the	 Medical
Exchange	Programme:	the	Short	Clinical	Exchange	Programme.	It	aims	at
promoting	 clinical,	 research	 and	 educational	 links	 between	 centres	 across
Europe	and	facilitating	exchange	of	models	of	clinical	care	in	HIV	medicine	and
allied	specialities.

The	 fellows	 will	 have	 the	 opportunity	 to	 visit	 an	 EACS	 Clinical/Research
Excellence	 Center	 (CREC)	 specialised	 in	 HIV	medicine	 for	 a	 period	 of	 2	 to	 4
weeks.	There	will	also	be	an	opportunity	for	the	CREC	to	nominate	a	member	of
its	 team	 for	 a	 reciprocal	 visit	 for	 the	 same	period	 of	 time	and	with	 the	 same
financial	rules.

We	invite	you	to	have	a	look	at	the	webpage	to	have	more	information	on	the
application	 process,	 the	 eligibility	 criteria	 and	 the	 list	 of	 Clinical/Research
Excellence	Centers	that	can	be	joined.

Applications	 will	 be	 open	 between	 mid-November	 and	 the	 end	 of
December.
Stay	tuned	and	do	not	miss	your	chance	to	apply!
	

Learn	more	and	start	thinking	about	your	application	now!
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